
Now through January 31st, support your favorite local cause by nominating 

them to be eligible to receive a random act of kindness from Mikuni Charitable 

Foundation. The only criteria is the charitable organization must be a 

currently registered 501(c)(3) for three years or more.

Nominate your favorite local charity by telling your Mikuni server at any location, 

email us, or use Facebook or Twitter. Mikuni Charitable Foundation will randomly 

select from your suggestions and make a donation to support their mission.

IF YOU COULD CHOOSE ONE LOCAL 
CHARITY, WHO WOULD YOU SELECT 

TO SUPPORT AND WHY?

www.mikunisushi .com

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING OUR RESTAURANT 
FOR OVER 25 YEARS.


